Weekly Newsletter - 22/10/21

Dear Parents,

We can hardly believe that the first half term of the year is already over. Children have settled so well back into school and last night we had very productive meetings to update parents on their child's progress. If you were not able to attend parents evening last night, please call the school office and we will arrange a time for you to meet the teacher after the half term break.

This week we were just blown away by the quality of the speeches our children have produced. After working with Diverse Voices Theatre company, the children selected a pupil to represent their class in the speechmaking competition. Our winning classes were:

1V, 2S, 3K, 4R, 5P and 6S

Ms Von

I'm sure that you will all be as proud as I am. What a way to finish our Human Rights topic.

Have a wonderful half term break. We will return on the 1st November. Best wishes

Nurturing & growing together

An URGENT appeal to all parents!

Article 6: You have the right to be alive.



It is extremely disappointing to see some of our own parents driving and parking their cars in such a way that endangers the safety of our pupils. This is completely unacceptable. I do understand that Star Lane is a busy street but I have previously appealed to all parents to park a bit further away (possibly even on the other side of Star Park) and walk their children to school. This week we have witnessed parents making three point turns on Star Lane and driving across the pavement to turn their car around. I cannot stress how dangerous this is. Please have consideration for the safety of all our children and parents. Please also use the designated crossing to cross Star Lane. Many parents are bringing their child across the street where they park their cars. This is extremely dangerous. Does a child need to be injured or killed before we stop and think?

Reading Cafe:

4L and 6S did so well in creating interactive and engaging Reading Corners in their classrooms that they were treated to a very special Reading Cafe during their guided reading session this morning.

Well done!



Parentmail:

Please check and read your parentmail notices before calling the office. We send out all communication via parentmail but have noticed a few parents haven't been checking. If you are having problems with your parentmail app, please make sure you have updated the application.